
Dear Parents, It has been a fantastic first week back after half term with our          
students and parents having a wonderful time with our Hallowe’en celebrations. It 
was really pleasing to see how many people got involved in the spirit of the 
day.  The amount of effort that went into the spooky door competitions was quite 
astounding; the winning door from Class Year 4 was judged the overall winner in 
Primary, with a special recognition to Class Year 5B and Year 3B for their effort as 
well. Early Years 1st place winning door was Reception 1A, followed by  Reception 
2B and Nursery. 
 
Don’t forget to check out our Twitter and Facebook feeds for photos from the day. 
It’s not often you get to see two dinosaurs walking around our school. 

 
On the last Friday before half term, Mr. Holmes and the secondary staff held the first inter-house sporting 
competition of the year.  Shakespeare house was the overall winner of the event, but all houses participated 
admirably and the battle is now on to see who is the winning house this year. 
 
There are lots of sporting activities this month with our girl's football team participating in the  Phuket 7s,        
TISAC Secondary and Primary Athletics, friendly football at Wellington International School and we will be 
entering our first ever golf tournament this weekend. 
 
By now you will all have received an e-letter with a link that takes you to clubs for next term. This is an              
indicative form, which will allow us to offer a more tailored selection of clubs for our students. It is not the         
actual club selection form, this will be issued once we have an idea of which clubs are more popular and 
which don’t need to run. 
 
If you have not received this e-letter, then your contact details are not up to date, if that is the case you must 
update them. The Ministry of Education and the Ministry of Child Welfare have recently updated their child 
protection laws and it is a requirement that parents have two current and active emergency contact details at 
school. 
 
Our Year 11 - 13 students will be going to a university fair hosted at Charter International School where they 
will have the opportunity to speak to 30+ leading UK universities about their future. 
 
I will leave you with the following link to an infographic which highlights the ever-growing concern over 
screentime and young people. 
 
Screentime infographic 

David Aitchison 

Headmaster 

Heathfield International School  

https://twitter.com/heathfieldbkk
https://www.facebook.com/heathfieldbkk/?ref=bookmarks
https://thumbor.forbes.com/thumbor/960x0/https%3A%2F%2Fblogs-images.forbes.com%2Falicegwalton%2Ffiles%2F2018%2F04%2FScreen-Time3.jpg


Early Years 

A big welcome from Reception 1B !  
 
I can’t quite believe how quickly term 1a went by! I am so pleased with how well the children have all 
settled in, and I have also been impressed at their ever increasing independence and development.  
 
Our topic last half term was all about ourselves and our families.  Every child bought in a photograph 
of their family which we then spent time discussing as a group and asking questions to find out 
more. The children also explored their five senses. We had fun doing tasting, smelling, listening and 
touching  activities.  
 
This half term our topic is ‘All around the world’ We will be following Barnaby Bear on his travels to 
learn about different countries, look at maps, flags, landmarks and ways of life, including climate, 
food, clothes, games and music.  
In literacy we are learning our alphabet letter and sounds, each week focusing on a new letter. The 
children have been practising pencil control and letter formation as well as making crafts to related 
to the letter of the week. So far the children have made: apple trees, butterflies, cats, dinosaurs,          
elephants, frogs and foxes and ghosts.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In maths the children have been counting, ordering and       
sequencing numbers. We had fun producing a class 
graph about our favorite smells after taking part in a 
smelling  activity.  This term we children will be  learning 
to match sets of objects to the corresponding number and 
identifying and sorting 2D shapes. 
 
I am very much looking forward to seeing how far the          
children continue to progress during the second half of 
the term! 
 
Ms Gaynor Britten, Reception 1B  
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